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       Pray that kids 

will not be ashamed 
of the gospel and 
will have courage to 
share it with others.

Romans 1:16*

       Ask God to 
help kids believe 
that Jesus is the 
resurrection and the 
life. 

John 11:25*

       Praise Jesus 

for coming to give 
His life as a ransom 
for sinners.

Matthew 20:28*

       Thank God that

Jesus has the 
power to heal. 

John 9:33*

       Thank God for

fulfilling His promise 
to send His Son to 
be our Savior. 

Isaiah 9:6a*

       Thank God in 
advance for

providing all we 
need to abound in 
His good work. 

2 Corinthians 9:8

       Ask God to 
grant His favor and 
honor on all those 
who will serve at 
VBS. 

Psalm 84:11

       Pray that kids 
and volunteers will 
feel safe and 
excited to sign-up 
for in-person VBS.

       Pray for the 
VBS Directors Team 
and all volunteers 
involved with the 
prep and planning 
of VBS.

     Ask God to give

strength to the 
volunteers when they 
are weary and

power when they are 
weak. Isaiah 40:29

     Ask God to 
place a hedge of 
protection around 
our VBS and all 
those who attend.

      Ask God for a 
great turnout and 
thank Him for the 
blessings and 
opportunities He will 
provide at VBS.

      Ask God to give

energy and stamina 
to our Assembly 
Team who lead kids 
to worship Him with 
music and drama.

      Pray for our 
VBS missions 
project. Ask God to 
give the kids a heart 
and passion for it.

      Ask for physical

safety and energy 
for those who are 
leading Games 
during the week.

      Pray a blessing 
on all the Snacks 
that will be prepared 
for VBS and the 
Snack Team who 
will prepare them.

      Thank God for 
the creativity of 
those leading 
Crafts. Ask God to 
give them patience 
for the kids.

      Pray for the

Bible Story leaders to 
effectively 
communicate

God’s love to the kids 
they teach. 1 John 4:19

      Ask God to help

everyone serving in

VBS to do 
everything with 
kindness and love.

1 Corinthians 16:14

      Thank God for

His gift of eternal 
life and for the 
children who will

receive that gift at 
VBS. Romans 6:23

       Pray for our 
Registration Team; 
they make the first 
impression, assign the 
kids, track food 
allergies, and provide 
follow-up data.

      Pray for the kids 
& volunteers. Ask 
God to open their 
hearts to hear His 
Word in a fresh and 
new way at VBS.

      Ask God to help

kids know that His 
plan is for them to 
have a relationship 
with Jesus and that 
the Bible is true. 

       Pray that kids 
will continue to 
increase in wisdom 
concerning God’s 
Word. 

Luke 2:52

      Thank God for

all He has done and 
will continue to do 
through our VBS.

      Pray that all 
who come will keep  
seeking God with all 
their hearts & grow 
in their relationship

with Him.

      Pray that our

VBS will continue to 
bear fruit and glorify 
God this summer. 

John 15:8

      Ask God to 
bless the Follow-up 
efforts with the 
children and those 
who lead it.  

      Ask God to

provide a time of 
rest & refreshment 
for all those who 
served in VBS.

Matthew 11:28

        Ask God to 
provide enough Class 
Leaders and to fill 
any open positions 
with the people He 
has called. Luke 10:2

     Praise God! He 
never changes! Ask 
God to help kids 
focus on Jesus every 
day and thank God 
for His love & mercy.

     Pray that God 
will help us build 
relationships with 
new families that 
come.


    Pray that kids 
and adults will 
search for God with 
all their hearts.

Jeremiah 29:13*

     Ask God to 
prepare and equip 
our Security Team 
with focus and good 
instincts as they 
watch over us.

       Ask God to keep 
discouragement from 
interfering with His 
plan for our VBS.

2 Corinthians 4:16-18

 * NOTE Scripture references marked with an asterisk come directly from the passages children will study that day at VBS.


